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Y2 Cleethorpes – Friday 4th July – What you’ll need  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are really excited for our Y2 Seaside Trip! It’s a lovely opportunity for the children to experience the seaside and take in 
the sights and sounds of a typical British coastal town.  
  
Plan for the day 
  
When we arrive at school please take your child to the hall where they will be assigned a group and given a talk to remind 
them about the behaviour and safety expectations. (We will have spent time in class looking at beach and water safety prior 
to this.)  
  
When we arrive at Cleethorpes, we will walk from the Railway Station car park along the promenade taking in the sights and 
sounds to the far end of the beach. We will spend time there playing in the sand. Groups will take a small walk to the paddling 
pool to paddle safely. This will all be supervised by the adults. We will eat our packed lunch on the beach and take a short 
walk to get our ice-creams before visiting the sandpit and playground and getting the coach back to school.   
  

Photos will be shared on X/Twitter during the day. Please follow @Year2Markeaton 😊  
  
Travel information 
 
Arrive in school for 7.55am. 
We will leave school at 8.15am 
We will return at approximately 5.30pm. Children can be collected from the school playground as normal.   
A short toilet break has been scheduled at a service station in both directions.   
If your child suffers with travel sickness please administer their medication before they leave school in the morning and 
provide medication to school for the return journey. An administration of medication form will need to be completed. These 
forms will need to completed and returned to school no later than Thursday 3rd July. A copy of the form is attached to this 
email or a paper copy can be obtained from the school office.   
 
As we will be returning outside of school ours, the school office will be closed. In the event you need to contact your child or 
child’s class teacher between 4.00pm and when the children return, please call 07840561562.  
  
Parent Helpers 
 
Thank you to all the parents who volunteered. You will be asked to read and sign the risk assessments upon arrival and given a 
short safety talk.  
  
Clothing 
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• Please can all children come to school in their PE kits with their house coloured hoodie. Leggings/ joggers rather than 
shorts please as the weather can be changeable on the coast. In the case of warm weather shorts can be changed into at 
the beach.  

• Sensible shoes/ trainers (no sandals or crocs please)  

• A light raincoat  

• As we are going in the paddling pool, the children may want to bring or wear swimming costumes or trunks however 
do be aware that there are not changing rooms on the beach/paddling pool.   

  
  
We advise that all children bring with them in a rucksack/ bag that they will carry on the walk down the promenade: 
 

• a towel  

• sun cream  

• a sun hat or cap  

• a long-sleeved top in case they feel cold/to cover up from the sun  

• a plastic bag to keep wet/dirty clothes in  

• a spare change of NAMED clothes (just in case!)  

• a book or small (non-electronic) game to play with on the coach (nothing precious or easily lost)  
  
Food and Drinks 
 
A packed lunch with no chocolate or fizzy drinks please. If you have ordered a school packed lunch please ensure that there is 
room in your child’s bag to carry this in. ALL CHILDREN will need some extra healthy snacks and plenty of water. Please 
remember we are a nut free school.  
It is quite a long day for the children, so please make sure they have enough to keep them going through the day.   
  
Sun Cream 
 
We are hoping the weather will be sunny, so you must make sure that you apply long-lasting sun cream on your child before 
they come to school. Please make sure that your child is confident with reapplying their cream and that they have it with 
them. We may offer sun cream to children who don’t have it with them if the weather is warm.   
Please let us know if you would not like us to offer sun cream to your child.  
  
If you have any further questions about the trip, please feel free to speak to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
Mrs Donnelly and Miss Payne  
Y2 Teaching Team   
 


